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Dear Mr. MacDonald- ru

In response to your letter Number FCTR: RHO 71-0192,
Nuclear Packaging, Inc. Quality Assurance Description
Number QA-78-1 has been revised to more fully describe
the 10CFR71, Appendix E Quality Assurance System
utilized at Nuclear Packaging.

The revised description is attached to this letter
for your final review and approval.

Yours truly,

NUCLEAR PAC'I. AGING, INC.

R.0W
Joe R. Olivadoti
Quality Assurance Manager
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